
Parish Priest:   
Canon Geoffrey Hunton KHS, STB, BA 
Saint Bernadette’s Presbytery 
Ashby Road 
Scunthorpe 
DN16 2RS 
Tel: 01724 844895 
Email:  geoffrey.hunton@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
 

Office Email:  stbernadettesashby@gmail.com 
 

Assistant Parish Priest:   
Father Liam Carpenter 
Tel: 07908 631607 
Email: anselmcarpenter@aim.com  
 

Website:    www.stbernadettesashby.org  
FB:  www.facebook.com@stbernadettesashby  

Chair of PPC:                     
Sue Cave                       Tel: 01652 651379 
Safeguarding Officers:    
Pauline Hayne              Tel: 01724 869572 
Janice Moran                Tel: 01724 871329 
EMOHC Co-ordinator:     
Jane Lowden                 Tel: 01724 764569 
Parish Catechist:                              
Yvonne May          Email: yvonnemay124@icloud.com 
 

Parish Centre rooms to hire 
If you would like to book the Parish Centre hall or one of the three 
meeting rooms please  
             Email:     stbernadettesparishcentre@gmail.com 
             Telephone: 01724 862804 
 

Registered No:  1134449 
Co Registration No:  715164 
 

 

Saturday 25th January 6:00 pm Vigil Mass of The Third Sunday of 
Ordinary Time Pro Populo 

Sunday 26th January 11:00 am The Third Sunday of Ordinary Time Intentions of 
Archbishop John Wilson 

Monday 27th January 9:30 am Feria Marie McArdle RIP 

Monday 27th January 2:00 pm 
Mass at St Bede’s Academy 

Parishioners are welcome to attend 
 

- 

Tuesday 28th  January 9:00 am Mass at Holy Souls - 

Wednesday 29th January 9:30 am Feria Intentions of Nora & Derek 

Thursday 30th January 9:00 am Mass at Holy Souls - 

Friday 31st  January 9:30 am Saint John Bosco Fr. Gerard Burke RIP 
Saturday 1st February 
 

9:30 am Mass at Holy Souls 
 

- 
Saturday 1st February 6:00 pm Vigil Mass of the Feast of the 

Presentation of The Lord - Candlemas Pro Populo 

Saturday 2nd February 11:00 am Feast of the Presentation of The Lord -  
Candlemas John Mahon RIP 

 
Mass Time Extra-Ordinary Ministers of Holy Communion Readers Rota 

 25th:   6:00 pm Vigil Mass J. Lowden, M. Waldron, J. Robb P. Hayne, G. Wall 
 26th: 11:00 am Mass N. Riley, S. Strong, M. Strong D. Heighton, M. Settle 
 1st:   6:00 pm Vigil Mass T. K O’ Boyle, V. Parulis, D. Sidaway S. Cave, J. Myers 
2nd: 11:00 am Mass W. John, D. Sebastian, B. Faulds J. Galpine, R. Galpine 

 
 

The Sacrament of Reconciliation will be celebrated each Saturday between 5:20 pm - 5:50 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to 
Saint Bernadette’s Church 

 

Mass Times and Intentions: 26th January 2020 
 

 Third Week of Ordinary Time (A) 
 

Last weekend’s collections 
Standing Orders £650 (weekly average) 

Loose plate         £281.05 
Envelopes           £135.50 

Second Collection 18th/19th January Weekend Masses 
This collection raised £272 for The Sick and Retired Priests 
Fund. Our sincere thanks to all parishioners who continue  

to give so generously to the Parish.  
 

 
 
 

If you or a member of your 
family is in hospital or in a 

residential care home, 
please let one of the priests 
know if you would like a visit  

or contact 
St. Bernadette’s Presbytery 

on  01724  844895 
 

 

Teas and Coffees are 
served in the Parish Centre 

after Sunday Mass.  
 

Please do come along and 
get to know another 

parishioner! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lenten Mission 
Prior to Mgr. McGovern’s departure he had tasked Fr Liam with 
finding a religious order who would lead a Mission for  
St Bernadette’s, Scunthorpe and St Thomas’, Gainsborough.    
Fr Liam was successful and has engaged the services of the 
Community of the Franciscan Friars of the Renewal.   As we are 
all aware there are now four parishes served by Fr Liam and 
myself.   It is my intention that the mission will involve all four 
parishes.   The Mission will run from Saturday 21st March until 
Thursday 26th March and will be led by Fr Christopher and 
Brother John Bosco.   Further details will be published over the 
coming weeks. In the meantime please do pray daily for the 
success of  the Mission using the following prayer:   
Canon Geoffrey 

 
Parish Mission Prayer 

 

Holy Father, great God of love and mercy, 
You have surrendered everything for love of us.   
May we learn to surrender everything for love of  You.  
 Fill us with Your Holy Spirit that we may do Your will and not 
our own.   
Help us to love you above all things and to love Your people the 
way You have commanded us.   
Quiet our minds and hearts that we may be open to the gift of 
your truth, and grant that our Parish Mission may be: 
a time of Grace for all, 
a time of growth for the young, 
a time of refreshment for the old, 
a time of renewal for families, 
a time of healing for the broken, 
a time of joy for the sorrowing, 
a time of challenge for the complacent, 
a time of forgiveness for the sinner, 
a time of strength for the holy, 
a time of homecoming for all who have been away. 
We beg you these things, Holy Father, in Jesus’ name.  Amen. 

 

St Bernadette’s First Holy Communion Programme 
Children who are undertaking this First Holy Communion 

programme must attend the weekly session at St Bernadette’s 
Church on Wednesday 29th January 3:30pm – 4:30pm 
Please meet Miss Clark and Father Liam in the Church. 

 

The enrolment Mass for Holy Communion children is the  
11am Mass next Sunday, 2nd February. 

 
 
 
 

People Trafficking in the Humber 
Saturday February 1st 10:30am – 1:00pm 

Holy Trinity Church Hall 
Corpus Christi, Cleethorpes 

Talk by Andrew Smith from the Wilberforce Organisation. 
Anyone interested is warmly invited to attend what should be 
an interesting presentation about this problem. Please contact 
Patricia Ryan on 07813 075935m so that Patricia can let Sister 

Brigette know how many are attending. 
 

Please pray for the sick and housebound in our parish. 
Please pray for our deceased family and friends, particularly 
those who have died recently and those whose anniversary 

occurs at this time. May they rest in peace. 
 

 

Holy Souls Renovations – Further Update 
Works continue to take place in and around the Presbytery at 
 Holy Souls’.  Carpets are due to be laid towards the end of this 
 month and where necessary new blinds, curtains and electrical  
fittings will be fixed.  
 

Next week works will commence to repair the Tarmac around 
the house and church entrance.  That means for entrance to 
the Church for weekday mass will be via the Hall.   I realise that 
the automatic Hall door is not working correctly, however, I 
have been in touch with the firm that installed it and I am 
awaiting a date for them to attend to this. 

 

This past week we had a visit from Smiths of Derby, who install 
and maintain church bells with a view to assessing the 
feasibility of the bells being rung at Holy Souls’ for the Angelus 
and Sunday Masses.   

 

On 3 February works will commence to repair and paint and/or 
stain the fencing and gates around the Presbytery, also repairs 
and painting to the wrought iron work. 

 

On 4 February a new boiler will be installed in the Presbytery. 
 

Works have taken place in the house to enlarge the office,  
bringing it more in line with modern day requirements and it is 
 my intention that in the near future the Parish Office of  
St Bernadette’s and the Parish Office of Holy Souls’ will be  
based at Holy Souls’, Presbytery. This will help to reduce  
overheads and provide a regular presence at Holy Souls’. 
 

Thank you all for your continued support and patience as these 
 necessary works are undertaken.                        Canon Geoffrey 
 

 

Adoration Chapel Times at St Bernadette’s 
From Monday 27 January 2020 the Adoration Chapel at 
St Bernadette’s will be open for private prayer, mediation and 
adoration as follows: 
 

Mondays 10.00am to 8.00pm 
Tuesdays 10.00am to 8.00pm 
Wednesdays 10.00am to 8.00pm 
Thursdays 10.00am to 7.00pm 
Fridays 10.000am to 8.00pm 
 

Those wishing to have access to the Chapel outside of the above  
hours must contact Canon Geoffrey. 

 
 

 

St Bernadette’s Church 200 Club Monthly Draw 
2020/2021 Subscriptions are now due 

 

If you wish to take part in the 2020/2021 200 Club please 
complete an entry form which is available in the Church 

Narthex and return it to the Presbytery by 26th February 2020. 
The yearly entry fee is £15 (which equates to £1.25 per month). 

The monthly  
 First prize is £50   Second prize is £25  

There is also a Bonus Christmas Draw of £150  
 

 
 Bernadette Douglass-Jacklin RIP 

Mark and Clare and family wish to thank everyone for 
attending Bernadette’s funeral and for the sympathy cards and 

expressions of love and support for the loss of Bernadette at 
this sad and difficult time. It is very much appreciated. 

 

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 
The Spring newsletter contains important information 
including details of the Annual Renewal Days. Please 

collect a paper copy from the Church Narthex if you have 
not received an electronic copy by email. 


